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FAMILY VISION CARE
NO SHOW POLICY:
Family Vision Care strives to be available to our patients to provide quality healthcare.  When a patient does not show up for their requested appointment without notifying FVC in advance, we lose a chance to see other patients.  
We feel that it is very important that each patient in our care be given the opportunity to be seen through our appointment system. Patients who habitually do not show up for their requested appointments work contrary to this important business model.  
If a patient does not show up for their requested appointment, that patient will be subject to our NO SHOW POLICY.  This policy will add a $40 Fee to the patient's account for their scheduled appointment time which must be paid prior to being seen in our office again.  
Please help Family Vison Care provide all our patients with much needed eye care by contacting our office 24-hours before your appointment time, if you are not going to be able to attend.
